
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
  

FRESNO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION  
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Fresno Local Agency Formation Commission (“LAFCo”) 
scheduled public hearing for December 11, 2024, is cancelled. The next public hearing will be 
held January 8, 2025. 
  
PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT information on this matter can be discussed via email at 
aolivas@fresnocountyca.gov or by phone (559) 600-0604.  
  
DATED:  December 6, 2024   
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